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DATES 

September 

Thursday 23rd Oakfield Open Day/Evening 

Friday 24th  Cake Sale 

Monday 27th  Frome Active Travel Week 

October 

Wednesday 20th break up for half term 

Thursday 21st  inset day 

Friday 22nd  bank holiday 

November 

Monday 1st  start of term 

December 

Friday 17th   break up for Christmas 

 

Welly Boots 
If you have any outgrown welly 

boots (sizes 12, 13, 1 and 2) in 

your cupboards, we will be happy 

to give them a new home here at school!  

Please leave any donations in reception. Thank 

you very much. 
 

Critchill Parking 
Critchill school have recently sown grass seed 

over a large area by the crossing where they 

have recently completed their new build.  

Please can we request that parents do not 

park on this area.  Thank you. 
 

PE Kit 
Thank you to all the parents who 

have supported us in sending their 

children to school in school PE kit on the day they 

have PE with Mr Sing.  Although it is not uniform, 

the children still look really smart if they wear 

black shorts, leggings or jogging bottoms with a 

red PE T-shirt (with school logo or plain) and their 

school sweatshirt.  If providing this for your child 

is difficult for financial or other reasons, please 

speak to your child’s class teacher or the office 

and we will do what we can to support you 

Cake Sale 
The TSA have organised a cake sale for 

Friday 24th September after school in the 

playground. 

 

Please show your support by either baking or 

buying something to add to the sale and bring 

it in to your class on the Friday morning.  We 

are asking for cash donations only please and 

all the monies raised will be split 50/50 

between Macmillan and the TSA. 
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Trinity Around the World

 
We really want to celebrate the links many of 

our children and families have with countries 

around the world but we need your help! 

 

Does your family have a cultural link with 

another country? 

 

We are creating a display in the hall to show 

we value this diversity of cultural heritage 

and would ask you to get in touch with Mr Reid 

if you would like to be included.  Mr Reid is on 

the small playground at the beginning and end 

of school most days, and can also be 

contacted on the phone on Mondays and 

Tuesdays when he is out of the class.  Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Frome Active Travel Challenge 
 

We are taking part in the Frome Active 

Travel Challenge again this year, organised by 

Frome Town Council.  On Tuesday 21st 

September, Emma Parker from the council 

will be explaining the challenge to the 

children in an online assembly and the 

children will bring home more information on 

Tuesday, following the assembly. 

 

We are taking part in the challenge from 

Monday 27th September to Friday 1st 

October, and during that week we will also 

have a session with the smoothie bike and 

Mojo Moves to help us be more active in 

school. 
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